
HIPPA 2023 Compliance 
Haley Outcalt FNP-C, MSN, BSN 

Aesthetic Provider  
 

Acknowledgement and Receipt of Privacy Policy of Haley Outcalt FNP-C aesthetic 
provider is required by the US Federal Law and Health Insurance Portability & 
Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPPA) to maintain our patients’ privacy and provide 
them with access to the notice of our legal duties.  
 
You have the following rights to your protected health information, (PHI) which 
can exercise in a written request for the following: 
 

• The right to request restrictions on certain uses and disclosures of PHI to 
family members, friends or anyone else identified by you. We are, however, 
not required to agree to a requested restriction. If we agree we must abide 
by it until the restriction is removed by you in writing.  

• The right to reasonable requests to receive confidential communications of 
PHI from us by alternative means or at alternative locations.  

• The right to inspect and copy your PHI. 

• The right to amend your PHI.  

• The right to receive an accounting of disclosures of PHI. 

• The right to obtain a paper copy of this notice from us upon request.  
 
Printed Name:                        Date: 
 
Signed:                                     Date:  


